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DEPARTMENT OF MOTOR VEHICLES 
H-6 REPORT NOTIFICATION 

AND RELEASE 
 
 
As part of its employment application process, the Santa Cruz Metropolitan 
Transit District (SCMTD) requires an H-6 driving record report which can be 
obtained from the Department of Motor Vehicles (DMV).  This report is the 
only report currently available from the DMV that provides the driving 
record history, which is required by the SCMTD for all positions requiring a 
drivers license.   However, this report also contains information, which the 
SCMTD does not use for hiring purposes including, but not limited to: 
physical and mental restrictions, legal history, and participation in DMV 
surveys. 
 
Before providing the H-6 report to the SCMTD you may score through or 
black out the information listed above or any information not required for 
hiring purposes. 

 
I,  ________________________ understand that some of the information 
contained in the DMV H-6 report is not required by SCMTD to determine 
eligibility for hire and I have been given the opportunity to score through or 
black out that information.  If I have not scored through or blacked out this 
information I waive my right to do so.  I also understand that the only 
relevant information to determine eligibility for the position to which I am 
applying from the H-6 report will be my driving record. 
 
 
              
Signature        Date 
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